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      Classroom News 
I am not sure how I am writing a newsletter for February 
already, but here we are. We are just having the best time 
in class, and your children are continuing to show up each 
day to work hard and to be friends to all their classmates.  

Parent-teacher conferences will be held on Friday, 
February 23rd. This is an optional conference, but it is 
recommended. A sign-up genius will be emailed out shortly 
for your convenience. Please note there is no school this 
day, and no childcare will be provided. 

Our themes we will be focusing on this month will be 
Dinosaurs, Love, Valentine’s Day, and Camping. Letters 
that are being highlighted besides the whole alphabet are 
Kk, Aa, Mm, and Nn. The cards that were given out in 
November are a great tool to reiterate at home what they 
are learning daily at school. 

 Procare along with the school folders are the main forms 
of communication for our class, so please be sure to 
check them daily. Communication is vital to your child’s 
successful year, please do not hesitate to reach out for 
any reason.  

 

Dates to remember: 

Graduation pictures-2/5-
Everyone must get their picture 

taken on this day. 

Magic Mondays-2/12 and 2/26 

Chapel-2/22 

No school- 2/16 and 2/19 

Conferences-2/23-no school 

Birthday Celebrations- 

Walker-2/7 

Aiden-2/10 

Elliana-2/14 

 

 

 

 ABC Preschool Office 

 779-222-4029                                        
Email: abcpreschool@sycamoreumc.org 

Please remember that we are a tree nut and peanut free facility. Our snack 
time will be from 10:25-10:35 daily. Please ensure that your child has a healthy 
breakfast to start their day!! 
                          

Do not Forget…. To check your child’s take home folder each day.  Keep what remains at 
home and if there is anything to return or sign and return, please do so.   


